Dear Parent/Guardian,

We hope that you are all well and that you and your families are managing lockdown as best you
can.

We are managing to continue to offer the children the very best provision possible given the
current situation. Each class is enjoying the work that we are doing around our theme 'The
Seasons' we are trying to ensure that even though we cannot go out on the bus we bring
interesting resources into school to enhance the learning and ensure that the children are
interested and motivated.

We continue to update any risk assessments that we need to keep on the website and ensure
that you are as well informed as possible. We may not always be able to do this straight away as
government guidelines change constantly. If you need any further information that is not on the
website, please feel free to contact school. We hope to have the majority of children in after
the half term break.

We have not heard anything further about our bid for a new school, I have a meeting on 2 March
and hope that there may be some sort of way forward. If we are remaining in this building we
are going to have to look at storage and where we can go to use a sports hall, this is because our
own hall is now not useable as we have to store equipment for pupils in it. We plan to ensure that
the children continue to be able to access all areas of the curriculum, although this is
increasingly difficult in our current building.

I hope that as the weather improves we will be able to get out walking more locally and I hope
that you and your families continue to stay safe and well.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Penny Derries




What have we been up to this
term in Maple/ Willow....

Maple/Willow have been
dressing up and celebrating
'‘Burns Night'

We have been learning
to share our toys.

.., We have been using technology
to help us in story telling time.

We have been using the new
wedges to help us stretch
and enjoy our learning.




February 2021
Elm class have been
learning about weather
and the seasons. We have
loved playing in the snow
this week. We are
celebrating Valentine's
Day by baking buns and
decorating them with pink
and red icing.




2eech Class

Beech Class have been learning about primary and secondary colours and the
famous artist Piet Mondrian who used them in his work. The children have
learnt about the colour wheel and how to mix secondary colours using the
primary colours. They then created collages in the style of Piet Mondrian only
using primary colours.




Sycamore Class News, February 2021

This term we have been learning about the seasons, weather and plant growth
and putting our ideas into lovely displays in our classroom.




Newsletter .,

Oak Class celebrated Rabbie Burns
by exploring his life and poetry.
Pupils enjoyed trying on a Bonny

Prince Charlie Jacket and studying

the tartan kilt,

— Menu
= ’%1 Tomato Soup
AP Bread Roll

Baked Potato & Salad

Salad
Students enjoyed developing their Life Skills
with precise weighing while making their own
lunch. The project was a great success with
the students delighted with excellent
_ results in their bread making.

=== Learning that Maths can be
funl

Identifying shapes and
developing skills in addition.

-
’ e v
| \x\\ W
L3 - .
2 > -
i

Fm Oak Class found that their Watercolour Painting was
relaxing and therapeutic for them. They were very
proud of their rain themed paintings some students
considered this as possibly a new hobby for the

in The Snow! future.




